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Voting in person often incurs higher costs due to the resources required to set up and 

manage polling stations. This includes expenses for renting venues, hiring and 

training poll workers, and providing voting equipment and security. Additionally, there 

are costs associated with ensuring accessibility for all voters, such as ramps and 

other accommodations. These logistical and operational needs make in-person 

voting more expensive compared to mail-in voting, which centralizes the process and 

reduces the need for multiple physical locations. It’s a matter of scale and efficiency.  

 


